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Justin	Halliday	-	St	Kilda	East	-	08	August	2023,	09:42	pm

Dear	guardians	of	democracy.

I	submit	the	proposed	9	ward	structure	for	the	City	of	Port	Phillip	(I	used	the	mapping	tool	to
create	9	wards	within	the	required	tolerances).

The	key	goals	of	the	proposal	are	to	maintain	coherent	neighbourhoods	by	grouping	areas	based	on
their	geographic	boundaries,	such	as	main	roads,	parkland,	and	established	local	areas.

The	key	element	of	this	proposal	for	consideration	in	a	final	model	is	the	shape	of	the	two	wards
east	of	Brighton	Road.	Brighton	Road	is	a	natural	boundary,	and	should	be	used	as	the	western
edge	of	two	wards	(Alma	and	Carlisle).	These	two	wards	should	not	extend	west	across	Brighton
Road,	nor	should	they	extend	north	of	St	Kilda	Junction.

Thanks,

Justin	Halliday


